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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 
12/12 

Reception & Nursery 
Christmas Party 

Tuesday 
13/12 

Y1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Crib blessing @3:15 in 
church 

Wednesday 
14/12 

Y3 & 4 Christmas Party 

Thursday 
15/12 

Whole School Mass @ 

9:15am 

Friday 
16/12 

Break up for Christmas 
Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  94% 

Year 1 – 96.2% 

Year 2  - 96% 

Year 3  - 95% 

Year 4  -  86% 

Whole school—93.4% 

National target: 96% 

Attendance: 

Well done Year 1, 96.2% 

8th December 2016 

Christmas Party Reminders: 

Monday—Reception and Nursery 

Tuesday—Years 1 and 2 

Wednesday—Years 3 and 4 

Children can come to school in their 

party clothes on the day of their 

party . 

 

This week in Advent the children have been making paper chains and writing prayers of 

PEACE . Check out the  website: http://www.missio.org.uk/advent-and-christmastide   

if you want to know more. 

YEAR 3 SWIMMING:  There will be NO SWIMMING again next week due to the 

Christmas party. 

NATIVITY PERFORMANCES: Can you please return your child to school for  5:20pm on 

Friday night for their second Nativity performance. 

The evening performance doors will open at 5:20pm and once again Mr Sutcliffe and 

Mrs Callaghan will direct parents to seats. 

FINANCE SKILLS REQUIRED: One last reminder that the Governors are looking to 

recruit an Associate Governor to support the staffing and finance committee . If you 

have a background in finance and would like to support 

the school please speak to Mr Sutcliffe. 

PANTO:  The children had a fantastic afternoon 

watching the Panto—Dick Whittington. Thank you for 

your contributions towards the cost.  

CHRISTMAS DINNER AND JUMPER DAY:  All pupils and 

staff enjoyed a delicious Christmas dinner yesterday. It 

was lovely to see all 146 pupils have dinner together in the school hall. There was some 

fantastic Christmas jumpers on display too! 

SCHOOL MASS: Thursday morning @ 9:15am the whole school will attend Mass to 

prepare for Christmas. The school and Parish community are more than welcome to 

join us for this celebration.  

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS MARKET:  This will take place on Wednesday 14 December 

and children can bring a maximum of £2 to buy a gift for a family member. 

 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR   

Rec Seraphina  Lula 

Y1 Jake Jessica 

Y2 Milo Lucy 

Y3 Jeremy Eneko 

Y4 Ajeet Connor 

Statement to live by :  simple things can make us happy 
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